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Hello AHS Families,
I hope this letter finds you and your family healthy and safe. As we are still in the middle of the COVID pandemic, we will be offering an option to change your child’s learning choice for second semester. 
Here is a link that you can copy and paste to the survey if you are interested in changing your child’s learning choice for Semester 2.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3zeXxcBZzyUZW5P9vFopFwsr1CGsi1MpjPoLN5GEjPya73g/viewform?usp=sf_link
The time frame to request a change will be November 23- December 4, 2020.  Semester two begins January 25, 2021.  Please keep in mind by selecting to change your child’s learning choice for second semester is not a guarantee that the placement will be granted. The decision is based on the following: 

· The change will work with your child’s schedule/required courses needed 
· Class availability 
Please note, you only need to complete the survey if you are requesting to change their learning option for second semester, for example: your child is currently Face to Face and you would like to change their learning option to virtual learning for second semester or vice versa. You may only submit the form once. Please make sure of your decision prior to submitting the form. Again, you do not need to submit a form if you are not requesting a learning change.  Please note, classroom space is limited and changes will be based on availability. 
As a friendly reminder, Open Learning Center is a place for students to study, get free additional help/tutoring. This is available for F2F and Online Learners. OLC is Monday and Thursday 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at howardch@dhsd7.net
Lastly, November 25th is a half day and is virtual for all students. Virtual classes will resume for all students on November 30, 2020.  

Have a Happy Thanksgiving and stay safe,
Cheryl Howard
Principal 
Annapolis High School                                             
